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The Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing to discuss connecting Stubblefield Road to Black Oak 
Drive, located in south east Orcutt. The hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 10, 2006 in Santa Maria at 
the Betteravia Government Center, Board of Supervisors’ Hearing Room, 511 E. Lakeside Parkway.    
 
At the hearing the Board of Supervisors will 

1) Receive a report on the feasibility and design options to connect Stubblefield Road to Black Oak Drive, 
including traffic calming features. 

2) Consider directing Comprehensive Planning Division staff, in coordination with Public Works staff, to 
prepare an Orcutt Community Plan (OCP) amendment, including environmental review document, to 
amend the Circulation element for connection of Stubblefield Road. 

3) Consider funding the Stubblefield/Black Oak Connection project in the amount of $242,000. 
 
The Board of Supervisors hearing begins at 9:00 a.m. Anyone interested in this matter is invited to appear and speak 
in support of or in opposition to the project. Written comments are also welcome. All letters should be addressed to 
the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA, 93101. Persons may 
address the Board of Supervisors by using the remote video testimony system located at the Board of Supervisors 
Room, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara. 

For further information, please contact Court Eilertson (568-3042) of the Public Works Department - Roads 
Division; Stephen Peterson (884-6836) of Comprehensive Planning, Jennifer Slayman (568-2606) of General 
Services or Martin Johnson (681-5528), of the County Fire Department. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this 
hearing, please contact the Hearing Support Staff at (805) 568-2000.  Notification at least 48 hours prior to the 
hearing will enable the Hearing Support Staff to make reasonable arrangements. Board of Supervisor Hearings 
are televised live on Government Access Television (GATV) Channel 20 at 9:00 A.M. for the South Coast, 
Lompoc, Santa Ynez Valley, Santa Maria and Orcutt areas.   
 
 
 
 

 


